
 

 
PARENTAL COMMUNICATION – Friday 29th November 2021 
 

FOOTBALL & RUGBY 
AFTERSCHOOL CANCELLED 
 

Years 7, 8, 9 
Football and Rugby clubs are cancelled for safety reasons due to the field 
being frozen. 
 

COVID RESTRICTIONS  
 

Until further notice: 
 
Under government guidance the school strongly advise the wearing of face 
coverings in classrooms and all communal areas around the school.  Please 
remind students to wear a face covering and bring additional spares. 
 
On arrival at school students should use the sanitiser stations at the 
entrances of the school 
 
To improve ventilation in classrooms windows are open therefore we 
encourage students to wear additional layers of clothing under their school 
uniform. 
 
We are continuing to LFT test three times a week please remember to record 
your results to the school and the NHS. 
 

 


